
Pastor Robinson invites you, “the People of God” to join him in a Holy Ghost 
led Bible Study for this academic year.  We are a church where the truth found 
in the word of God draws you closer to Him and you can feel the power of the 
fire burning within!   
 

This fire is the evidence of the presence of the Holy Spirit.  In Acts chapter 2, 
we learn about the importance of the presence of the Holy Spirit to the 
Church; Acts 2:3 & 4:3 And there appeared unto them cloven tongues like as 
of fire, and it sat upon each of them.  4 And they were all filled with the Holy 
Ghost, and began to speak with other tongues, as the Spirit gave them utter-
ance. 
 

It is this same Holy Spirit that is identified in John’s gospel as our comforter 
and teacher of all things John 14:26. We are looking forward to feeling the fire 
burn in us as we study theological, traditional, contemporary and controver-
sial subjects.  These subjects will be taught on different levels, from beginners 
to advance.  Topics from Denominations, “Why Do We Have Them,” to Biblical 
History, “The Birth of the Bible.” 
 

Please join us as we allow the Holy Spirit to lead, comfort and teach us the 
word of God! 

First Congregational Christian Church, UCC resumes Bible Study on 

August 13, 2025 at 5:30 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 

Please dial 1-425-436-6348 to call-in. 


